
QUO VADIMUS

Good Morning Funrisers,

The weather bureau has advised that it is going to be a warm winter, so, I hope you are
all appreciating the warmth when you get up early to enjoy our morning meetings!
Seriously, it is a challenge, however, wonderful to see so many make it each
Wednesday.

On the 22nd of May, Di, Lee and myself presented reports on the District Assembly
sessions we were able to attend. This evinced some interesting discussion on all
portfolios and, as said previously, we all learned something new.

Last Wednesday’s evening meeting gave us the opportunity to meet and hear from
Sharon Robertson the CEO and Founder of No Home My Home. Sharon was
accompanied by Tia Veech and it was wonderful to hear the enthusiasm and passion
of both. I’m sure that all in attendance see this as a most worthwhile charity for our
fundraising efforts at our Dolly Bush Bash.

Last Thursday, Di and I attended the Macarthur Presidents meeting where clubs
shared their actions for this year and proposals for the next, some really interesting
ideas for all to consider. It is tremendous that the clubs of Macarthur work so well
together and great to see our Macarthur Rotaract club included in the group.

If you haven’t booked for Changeover, please do so TODAY! We have to present our
numbers and deposit to the Hermitage or we may lose the booking.

Many thanks to the “Dolly’s Bush Bash” team, great work on reaching your target –
next time we may require a larger venue?

Please remember, speedy recovery for those who are not well and we look forward to
you and those who have other commitments, at this time, joining us as soon as
possible. We are only a phone call away if any member is in need of assistance.

We have worked hard this year and our year continues to be full of endless
opportunities, our challenge is to CREATE HOPE in the WORLD.
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President Barbara

MEETING DETAILS
Wednesdays 6:45 for 7:00am start. (Except

last Wednesday of the month)
 Sugar Mint Cafe

Unit 1, 13 Blaxland Road
 Campbelltown, NSW 2560 



Information to be included in the newsletter must be received by 5pm on the 1st & 3rd Monday of the month
before the meeting. Please send to macarthursunrise@gmail.com 
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President Barbara and
President Elect Di

attending the Rotary
Clubs of Macarthur
Presidents meeting

We as a charity are working
together to give the

homeless dignity, somewhere
safe to sleep, somewhere to

secure their belonging,
somewhere warm and dry.
Somewhere to call home.

Everyone deserves
somewhere to call HOME.

- Sharon
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